Complaints received on behalf of residents association: The complaint extract below
was sent by the residents association. Please see the attached pictures of the car park and
the close proximity to nearby residents to help understand the impact 300 people and
recorded music would have on the residents if this TEN was granted.

Date received: 21st June 2021

Dear all,
Apologies for the broad email, but we are raising a timely potential multi-disciplinary issue.

| write on behalf of nearly a dozen Shoreditch residents/families. We've just completed another
horrible weekend, slightly moderated by the rain. All of you are keenly aware of the disturbing trends
in Shoreditch, with a seemingly ever-increasing level of violence, filth, disorder, disruption and general
anti-social behaviour, now day and night. We appreciate this is on your current agendas.

We are begging you not to issue a TENSs for this event, and to hold it to very strict account if it does
proceed.

The open-air site is completely inappropriate for an event. Childrens' bedrooms are less than 10 feet
from the lot (photos attached). The property is quite literally surrounded by residences (map attached,
residences circled), and noise echoes off the dense urban landscape.

Billed as a "community" event, there's been zero community consultation. Being blunt: no one wants
this. We already suffer through the Urban "Food" Fest across the road, which is little more than an
open-air booze garden. Last weekend saw shouting and screaming until nearly midnight.

No other borough would issue a TENSs for an event like this, in this neighbourhood, in the current
emergency-environment. Agai beg ) adc Jisorder by issuing & A

But again, for the sake of our and our childrens' health, we beg you to stop this madness before it
starts.

Kind regards,
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Please see attached pictures of the event site Car Park and the close prox

residents.
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